

Hanover Action General Meeting Minutes

Date: 21/03/17

Location: Hanover Community Centre meeting room

Attendees: Tracy Hind, Caitríona Donohoe, Les Gunbie, Ian MacIntyre, Sarah Gorton, David Gibson

Apologies: Paul Norman

Tracy Hind chaired

1. Actions from last meeting

SG to look into Woodland Trust for trees and to locate email regarding the Southern Water site on Cobden Road.

CD to check email re publicity officer

2. Updates from sub-groups

VEG – Seedling swap is planned 29th April.

Film Group – Tomorrow showing on 7th April, arrive at 7:15 to help set up – **CD to publicise with Uni Sustainability Groups**

OPL group – Les and Paul have located potential grants. The next step will be to go through the list to assess if we should apply for them.

Bioregional have offered a free place on a course 31st March at Bedzed if anyone can attend.

3. Accounts

Currently spending council money, some film money left.

4. Hanover Directory Article

Ok for April – Film

May – is this still required?

June – Belgrave/Washington Street party / Big Get-together June 18th - IM

5. Social

TH to invite B&H community land trust (BHCLT) to the next social in June

6. Open Joint discussion with HA GM & OPL group: strategy and discussion of priority around next steps - POSTPONED

7. Discussion around CPZ next steps

IM to arrange meeting with the council and liaise Charles Field regarding Jackson Street home street and Belgrave Street compost area

Next meeting 16th May 7pm